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From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Patrick Neary <nearypt@acsalaska.net>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:59 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

I am opposed to the reduction of leverage maximums on Forex accounts to 1:10.

Are you trying to drive all of the retail customers to overseas markets?

Sincerely,

Patrick Neary
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